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- Current position: 

o AECOM advised that they are currently working on the Site Assessment Assistance package, 
and it is nearing checking stage for the initial draft report.  

o AECOM advised that the site visits took place, and they are aiming to issue the draft report 
to the NDP in February 2020. 

o The NDP carried out health and wellbeing integration sessions during the December and 
January meetings as a reflection exercise to ensure that proposed planning policies have a 
positive benefit on health and wellbeing of the community at the core of the benefits that 
would be received. This current focus is to make sure that the NDP has been considered from 
as many perspectives as possible, and that the proposed policies should have the intended 
outcome of addressing and improving the local area for the benefit of the inhabitants and 
environment, should they be implemented. 

o The NDP are also discussing how to encourage more community involvement, and whether 
promoting the health and wellbeing benefits that could result from the proposed NDP is a 
better angle to promote, as this is the aim of planning policies and any land allocations, to 
result in an improvement of the local area, facilities, and quality of life to improve the health 
and wellbeing of those who live, work and visit this Parish.  

 
- NDP’s responses to various EHDC Consultations 

o The NDP have still not yet received feedback on our response to EHDC’s Regulation 18 
Consultation submitted in March 2019. 

o The NDP submitted a response to EHDC’s ‘Liphook Conservation Area Character Appraisal 
and Management Plan - Community Consultation’. No feedback has been received to date. 

o The NDP have also submitted a response to EHDC’s Large Development Sites Consultation, 
no feedback has been received to date. 

 
- Next steps: 

o The NDP are continuing to communicate with AECOM for the SEA, HRA and Sites Assessment 
assistance. 

o The NDP are to continue to communicate with EHDC and SDNPA regarding the draft planning 
policies to date for assistance with next steps forward.  

 
- NDP Members: 

o The NDP sadly announce that Cllr Rebecca Standish has stood down from her position on the 
SG due to moving away from the area. The NDP would like to thank Cllr Standish for all her 
hard work, dedication, drive and continuous support of the NDP and its members.  

o The NDP are aware that a new administrator has been appointed and look forward to her 
commencing on the 28th January 2020.  

o SG currently has 7 members, which includes the 2 Parish Councillors.  
o The SG are actively recruiting for more members to assist with the workload, and would 

appreciate any support to obtain enthusiastic and interested people to join our team. 
o The SG have asked the current Working Party members whether any would like to become 

Steering Group members. The applications are being considered. 



o The SG will continue to assess applications to ensure potential members have an existing 
positive involvement and engagement with the community and facilities of the Parish. 

 
- Meeting minutes: 

o Meeting minutes from normal SG meetings are released on our website and social media 
following approval at SG meetings (not including exempt minutes), and circulated to Parish 
Councillors, including the exempt meeting minutes, for PC acceptance.  

§ Minutes found on the NDP website https://bramshottandliphookndp.uk/ 
 

- Next meeting: 
o Is on Tuesday 11th February 2020 in the Canada Room at the Liphook Millennium Centre. 
o The meetings for 2020 have been booked and dates are available on the NDP website. Please 

note that due to some members not being able to make the 2nd week of the month we are 
looking to alter some meetings to the 3rd week of the month, subject to room availability. 

o Meetings will continue on a monthly basis until further notice.  


